Bidford on Avon Church of England Primary School



NEWSLETTER 38 - 12th July 2013

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

<u>Arden Area Track & Field Finals</u> – Several of our KS2 children qualified to represent the Arden Area in the track and field finals which were held last week. Well done to all of the children who took part and congratulations to Tilly Jepson who came first in South Warwickshire in the throwing event for the second year running!

<u>Rounders</u> – Our rounder's team came third in a tournament in Henley on Monday, well done to all of the players and thank you to parents for transport and support.

<u>Year 3 Football</u> – Well done to our year 3 footballers who played against Welford on Tuesday. Thank you to Mr Haerle for coaching the team.

<u>Violin Assembly</u> – During this year all the year 4 children have been getting to grips with all things strings and Mr Johnston's class gave a performance to the school. The pieces demonstrated the children's growing abilities to sustain rhythm, timing and to sing in rounds and a song, developed by the children and dedicated to Mr Johnston entitled 'Punctuation', was performed! The children did a fantastic job and should be immensely proud of all they have achieved.

<u>Physic Factory</u> – On Thursday, Jenny Watson from the Physics Factory worked with Year 5 pupils as a follow up to their visit to the Symphony Hall, on the Science of Sound. The pupils had to create their own musical instruments, including a glass-harp and thongophone. They then performed a piece to year 2 children in the afternoon. They were supported throughout the morning by Jackie and Debbie from Chipping Campden School.

<u>Holiday Activities</u> – We have lots of leaflets for holiday clubs and days out activities along with details of an art competition in the office foyer.

<u>Clubs Update</u> —Girls Football, Country Dancing, Basketball, Forresters, Kwik Cricket, Yoga Bugs and French club have now all finished. Arts and Crafts and Boys Football finish w/c 15th July.

Diary Dates

- Year 6 Pantomime is on Wednesday 17th July at 2pm.
- Year 6 leavers' service is on Friday 19th July at 9.15am.
- New term starts on Monday 2nd September (Term dates for the new year accompany this letter).

<u>Book of the Week</u> – Miss Dix's class have been enjoying a selection of tongue twisters from 'The Works' book of poetry. The children have been challenging themselves with 'Betty Botta bought some butter', 'Peter Piper picked a peck of pickled pepper', and lots of others!

Mr A Simms

Bramley Way, Bidford-on-Avon, Warwickshire, B50 4QG
Telephone: 01789 773201 web: www.bidfordonavon.warwickshire.sch.uk













BSA Newsletter -Friday 12th July 2013

BUCCANEER BASH PARKING: THE GATES WILL BE CLOSED SO
PLEASE USE THE FIRE STATION CAR PARK

They Mateys!

Make sure you haul your scallywags to the

Duccaneer Dash Friday 12th July 6pm - 9pm

Bidford Primary School Summer Fayre 2013 is going all pirate with a Swashbuckling good time.

Raffle, Auction, 20/20, Take Stall, Hook a duck, Skittles, Tombola, Hot Dogs & Burgers, Wine or Water, Bar, Food

and much more.....

Bidford Primary School, Bramley Way, Bidford on Avan, 850 40%

IF YOUR CHILD WOULD LIKE THEIR FACE PAINTED FOR THE PARADE THIS CAN BE DONE FOR £1 FROM 5PM Disco

WEDNESDAY 17th July

5.45pm-7pm for Key Stage 1 7.15pm-8.30pm for Key Stage 2 Tickets are available on the door

Sam Green 07899971943 or samgreen 389@gmail.com Gill Squires 077733333378 or g.squires@me.com Liz Shephard 07976309416 or lizjshephard@gmail.com Vicki Johnston 07708 267741 or victoria-johnston@sky.com Helen Herdman 07773880885 or hlherdman 31@aol.com

The BSA Committee x